
VAWSC Meeting, March 6, 2021 

Delegate’s Report Update, March 1, 2021 

 

After I submitted my report to the Area Chair on Feb. 26, 2021, I received the Jan. 2021 Board of 

Trustees’ Quarterly reports. So to update my Delegate’s Report, I would like to add the following: 

 

1. Monday, March 1, 2021, WSO is announcing a new job posting for Director of Programs, to begin in 

September 2021. The job requirements are: 

• A BA or BS in Organizational Leadership, Business Management or related field.  

• A minimum of 5 years of work experience in a related field.  

• 7 to 10 years of Al-Anon membership.  

• Al-Anon experience beyond the group level.  

• No current or previous A. A. membership.  

• Experience in a non-profit preferred.  

Contact me, your Virginia Area Delegate, for more information at twoodside1@verizon.net or 571-215-

3519. 

2.  From the January 2021 Board of Trustees Quarterly meeting reports: 

• From the Chair: 

o Contributions for 2020 were over $3 million. 

o Our region, the Southeast, will put forth a nominee to fill out the last year of the current 

panel. Voting takes place at the 2021 WSC in April.  There is still a vacancy for the next 3 

year term.  

• From the Policy Committee: 

o Multiple revisions to the Service Manual are being sent to the 2021 WSC for approval. 

Please note that all the revisions originated from the Policy Committee with no input 

from the Delegates.  

• From the Finance Committee: 

o There is a net increase to net assets of $509,190. 

o This reflects an increase in contributions plus a decrease in expenses.  

o The Reserve Fund had a gain of $227,530 for the month of Dec. 2020.  

3. My Delegate’s Report to the 2021 Virginia Spring Assembly  will have much more detail after I have 

had full reports at the 2021 WSC.  

Respectfully submitted,  

Terry Woodside, Virginia Area Delegate 
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